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To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2011/0398/FL and NYM/2018/0338/FL E9959- nymnp stone picture 07-08-18
Date: 07 August 2018 12:08:03

Dear Sir/madam,
 
Please see attached a picture of the Stone to be used for the above dwelling.
This is on an adjacent Retaining Wall.
 
The stone is from the local ‘Eskdaleside, Grosmont’ Quarry and can be inspected on site.
Should you require anything further please let me know.
 
Kind regards
Neil
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